
  
 

 

Information Governance Team 

Postal Address: 
Coventry City Council 
PO Box 15 
Council House 
Coventry 
CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk 

E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 

Phone: 024 7697 5408

30 July 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI350679401 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Domestic Abuse Local Partnership Board. 
 
You have requested the following information:
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following
information with regard to the Domestic Abuse Local Partnership Board that you have been
required to create: 

1. The name and contact details of the Lead Officer responsible for the management and
convening of the Board. 

Liz Gaulton, Director of Public Health and Wellbeing. 
Email: Liz.Gaulton@coventry.gov.uk 

2. The Membership of the Board* including the name of the organisation they represent. 

Cllr Pervez Akhtar, Coventry City Council (Chair) 



Andrew Walster, Director of Streetscene and Regulatory Services, Coventry City Council. 
Kirston Nelson, Director of Education & Skills, Coventry City Council. 
Peter Fahy, Director of Adult Social Care, Coventry City Council. 
John Gregg, Director of Children's Services, Coventry City Council. 
Jim Crawshaw, Head of Housing, Coventry City Council. 
Liz Gaulton Director of Public Health & Wellbeing, Coventry City Council. 
Rachel Chapman, Public Health Consultant, Coventry City Council and University Hospital
Coventry and Warwickshire. 
Corrina Knott, Lawyer, Coventry City Council. 
Mike O'Hara, Commander, West Midlands Police 
Jayne Ross, Domestic Abuse Safeguarding Supervisor, West Midlands Police 
Dave Sproson, Detective Insp, West Midlands Police 
Elaine Yates, Coventry Haven Womens Aid. 
Sandra Manak, Panarghar. 
LJ Winterburn, Valley House. 
Tracy Murphy, Relate. 
Laura Rogers, Regional Lead for MARAC and Domestic Abuse Safeguarding, West Midlands
Police. 
Kirsty Baker, Head of Probation, National Probation Service. 
Martyn Hale, Citizen Housing. 
Lynette Parsons, Clinical Commissioning Group. 
Jackie Channell, Head of safeguarding, Warwickshire North Clinical Commissioning Group. 
Dominic Cox Director of Strategy and Development, Coventry and Warwickshire Partnership Trust. 

3. The Chair of the Board including the name of the organisation they represent. 

Cllr Pervez Akhtar, Coventry City Council. 

The supply of information in response to a Freedom of Information request does not confer an
automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of
private study and non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly,
information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is
photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose. 
 
For information, we publish a variety of information such as : FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and  Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 



  

Information Governance 


